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February 26-March 4, 1973 

TUESDAY, February 27, 1973 
2:00 p.m. 
3:00 p. m. 
7:00 p.m. 

WEDNESDAY, February 28, 1973 
4:30 p.m. 

8:00 p.m. 

THURSDAY, March 1, 1973 
2:00 p.m. 

3:00 p. m. 

FRIDA Y, March 2, 1973 
10:30 - 4:30 a.m. 

Gazette Staff Meeting , 311 Page Hall Annex. 
University Senate Meeting, Room 204 Page Hall Annex. 
Intramural Basketball games - Gym 

BASEBALL - practice game Langston Lions vs St. Gregory 
College - Langston Field 
Movie - I. W. Young Auditorium. 

Senior Class Meeting, 206 Hamilton Hall 
All seniors are urged to attend!! 
Class Meetings 

Dusk to Dawn Social, sponsored by Alpha Phi Alpha 
Fraternity 

SUNDAY, March 4, 1973 

11:00 a.m. 
RELIGIOUS EMPHASIS WEEK 
Morning Meditations 
Rev. Jacob C. Oglesby will deliver the sermon. 

ITEMS OF INTEREST 

NATIONAL TEACHERS EXAMINATION 
Less than two weeks remain fro prospective teachers who plan to take the National 
Teachers Examinations at Langston University on April 7, 1973, to submit their 
registrations for these tests to Educational Testing Service, Princeton, New Jersey, 
Lester Clark, Director of Placement announced today. 

March 15 is the deadline to register for the NTE. Interested students may register 
in Rooms A-14 and A-15, Sanford Hall Annex. 



SIXTH GRADE DAY 

Saturday, March 31, 1973 will be Sixth Grade Day on the Langston Campus, 

BASEBALL SCHEDULE 
March 9 
March 10 

Northwestern 
Chieasha 

Langston Field 
Langston Field 

1:00 p, m. 
1:00 p,m. 

NURSERY SCHOOL VALENTINE PARTY - Brenda Bruford 
On February 14, at 3:30 p, in, there was an invasion of seventeen little "toddling tots" 
in the Student Union, What looked like an attack by a planet of small inhabitants turned 
out to be Langston's Nursery School, under the direction of Mrs, R, J. Grayson, 

They arrived to help selebrate St, Valentine's Day with LU's Post Office and Sercurity 
Office personnel, Mrs, Katherine Stroud, Post Mistress provided the kids with valentine 
cards and an enclosed lollipop. Her workers Gloria Stamps, Sherl Smith, Andrew Anderson, 
and Michele Brown aided her. The children were then taken into the television lounge 
and treated to refreshments, 

Carla Cox and Brenda Bufiord, representatives from Alpha Kappa Alpha were present to assist 
in the serving, Chiel George Dilahunty and Lt. Orville Cornelius talked to the group about the 
rules of safety. Student Assistants present were Carolyn Minner, Bonnie Montgomery, 
Mrs, Brenda Gallimon, and Dona Diggs. 

Upon leaving the children showed their appreciation by saying in unison "Thank you, Mrs, 
Stroud," Mrs, Katherine Stroud put much effort in the preparation that made 17 future 
"Langston Lions" very happy. 
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